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Subject Olde Coloma Theatre 

Dear Mr. Sweeney: 

I have enjoyed attending shows at the Olde Coloma Theatre, please find a way to keep it open as an 
entertainment venue. I've had many good times there with my family over the years, taken visitors and 
sent tourist there as well. It's one of the uniquely entertaining things to do in the county, and it would be a 
shame to lose it. Seeing a play there, in the Coloma setting, in a historical building, is unlike seeing 
theatre anywhere else. What a loss it would be if there can't be enough creativity to figure out how to 
keep it open to the public. 

Best Regards, 

Greg Evans 
Placerville 


